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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Avenue D between Willow and Mulcahy 

 
ROSENBERG (October 2, 2009):  Project Director Melissa Peña has reported that the City is notifying 
residents and businesses along Avenue D between Willow and Mulcahy that Supak Construction will begin 
sanitary sewer line replacement as early as Thursday, October 15.  Sanitary sewer lines will also be replaced 
in the alley between Mulcahy and Carlisle.    The project is expected to last up to 180 working days. 
 
The project is funded through the U. S. Government’s Community Development Block Grant Program 
(CDBG) with supplemental funding from the City. 
 
Property owners will be allowed access to their properties but through-traffic will be limited. Utilizing Elm or 
Walnut Streets to enter and exit the area is recommended. 
 
Temporary road closures should be expected.  Supak Construction is responsible for traffic control and the 
placement of safety devices.  
 
Project questions may be submitted to the Project Director at City Hall Annex, 2220 4th Street, or by calling 
832-595-3500.  Construction plans are available by visiting the City Hall Annex.  -END- 
 

 
 


